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Contentworker Maintenance Mode
notice.

This letter is to inform you that Formpipe Software will be placing the product
Contentworker into Maintenance Mode from June 1st, 2023.

This means that no new features will be added to Contentworker.

We will continue to support our customers and release bug fixes until further notice.

We sincerely appreciate your use of the product, and we ask for your understanding
on any inconvenience caused by this change.

If you need help or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us via our
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new support portal https://support.formpipe.com/

Michael Buch Wibe
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